Dear Congressman       ,

[bookmark: _Hlk139556557]As your constituent, I am writing to ask for your support of H.R. 2707, MADE in America Act.  This bipartisan legislation is an important step in securing our pharmaceutical drugs and to end our reliance on foreign made personal protective equipment.  We need to support U.S. companies and manufacturers to provide a safe and reliable supply of critical needs.
The pandemic showed us that the U.S. should lead and prioritize domestic manufacturing of drugs, API, PPE, and diagnostics. The MADE in America Act will help uplift manufacturers and provide the resources to make the process beneficial for them as well. It is encouraging to see Members from both sides of the aisle come together with a common goal to make America stronger.
Throughout the country, Americans are continuing to suffer from shortages in critical medications because our pharmaceutical supply chain relies too heavily on foreign sources that are vulnerable to disruptions. This important legislation that will solve this problem by encouraging the development of medications that are Made in the USA.
I urge you to support H.R. 2727, Made in America Act, and other legislation that will help protect all Americans and end our reliance on foreign countries.
Sincerely,










